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September 2025 
Dear Patients,
Notice Regarding Dr. Saumya Seidler
This notice is to let you know that I have opened my own practice and as of December 16, 2025 will no longer be seeing patients at the Polyclinic Family and Specialty Medicine Facility. I will continue to see you in follow up until that date. 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve you and for your trust. I would be happy to continue to see you at my new practice location, which will be at:
Seidler Medical Clinic
Suite 304, 110 Copper Creek Drive
Markham, ON L6B 0P9
Tel: 905-471-1634, Fax: 905-471-8850

Alternatively, the Polyclinic Endocrinology Group is staffed with some of the most knowledgeable and caring physicians, who are available for new patient referrals and follow up appointments. For further information please contact us at 416-222-6160 ext. 277,278 or fax: 416-645-1978. You may also view the website at www.polyclinic.ca for additional information.
If you would like to see me at my Markham location, kindly call Polyclinic and request to have your medical records transferred.  If you choose another physician within Polyclinic Endocrinology group to continue your endocrinology care, you do not need to take any action concerning your records.  If you choose to transfer your care to another physician outside of the Polyclinic, including me, you will need to sign an authorization form before your medical records can be released and, in line with the OMA guidelines, there may be a fee to copy/download and transfer your chart.  Please note, by law your medical information cannot be shared without your written consent with a physician other than me or a physician within the Polyclinic.
It has been a pleasure caring for you over the years.  I wish you good health and all the best in the coming years.
Yours very truly, 

Dr. Saumya Seidler 
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